
 

A big “thank you” to all of the members of the “Visionary Alliance!” How appreciative we are to all of you 
who have become part of this important initiative.  This monthly automatic donation program began in 
2011 as a mechanism to provide sustaining funds for the support of research in EMDR. The steady 
stream of funding has allowed us to plan for the future and to extend our fundraising beyond the EMDR 
community. 

Thank you to each and every one of our donors in 2012!  We are so grateful for all of your continued 
support as we begin this New Year. Your commitment to EMDR and to EMDR research will allow for 
increased knowledge in the understanding and application of EMDR. 

The following new Visionary Alliance Members or Visionary Alliance members who increased their 
monthly donation by at least $5 are recipients of prizes donated by generous conference vendors and 
members of the EMDR Community. Thanks to all of you who support EMDR Research through your 
generosity. We will all be winners as more quality research is conducted and published. 

Evelyn Murray of Los Angeles 
Winner’s Choice of an incredible Vacation Time Share Week at a Deluxe Resort 

 donated by  Gerald Puk and Cynthia Kong 
 

 Celia Grand of Portland, Maine 
& Kass Atkins of Santa Fe  

1 Year “EMDR Therapist Network” Membership from Inner Courage 

 
 Peggy Moore of Albuquerque  

 emWave2 from HeartMath 
 

Ann Dailey of Illinois  

TacAudio Scan from Neurotek 

 
Rosalie Fine of New Jersey  

Winner's choice of any book from the Trauma Institute 
 

Jamie Vavarontsos of San Jose  
Celtic Art Therapy Plate from Ravensdaughter Designs 

New Grant Cycle Opening 
 
The EMDR Research Foundation is accepting applications for a Research Grant Award (up to 
$10,000), with revised eligibility criteria to broaden access and participation. In 2013, there will be two 
funding cycles and the applications are due February 1 and July 1. The recipients of the award will be 
notified of their selection by April 15 and September 15, respectively. 
  
You can access the Research Grant Award Request for Proposal information on our website by clicking 
here: Research Grant RFP. 

http://emdriaf.affiniscape.com/displaycommon.cfm?an=1&subarticlenbr=9
http://www.emdrresearchfoundation.org/


  
For those interested in applying for a Doctoral Dissertation Award (up to $5000), you can access the 
Request for Proposal information on our website by clicking here: Dissertation Research Grant RFP. 
 
Research consultation awards of up to $1,000 are available for clinicians, post-doctoral students, or 
university faculty interested in conducting research on EMDR and disseminating findings to the practice 
and scientific communities. The purpose of this award is to facilitate access to required expertise that 
would advance the development of an EMDR research project, to support the completion of an EMDR 
research project underway, or the writing of an article on EMDR for publication in a professional journal. 
For more information click here. 

Coming Soon!!! 

We are excited to announce our new E-News Letter that we will be launching in the next month – so keep 
a look out in your in-box. 

For more information and to join, please visit www.emdrresearchfoundation.org/visionaryalliance. One of 
the Foundation’s 2013 fundraising campaign goals is to increase the number of Visionary Alliance 
members to 200. 

Invest in the well-being of people everywhere: Give to the EMDR Research Foundation now.

 

It is all up to you…you decide your role in this important endeavor! 

 EMDR Research Foundation 
2920 N. Quinlan Park Road 

Suite B240 #115 
Austin, TX 78732 

 
512-571-3637 

www.emdrresearchfoundation.org 
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